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Take part in the Haunted Hill Run

	Greetings friends, colleagues, foodies, poverty reducers, runners and community builders.

I'm participating in the Bolton Rotary Haunted Hill Run Oct. 27 in Caledon. It's a 5k and 10k walk/run in full Halloween dress. It'll

be entertaining, if nothing else!

But it will be something else. It will be much more than a good run or a pleasant walk. The Bolton Rotary Club and thousands of

runners and walkers will be supporting an emerging community initiative that will do great things for all of Caledon. You can

register at www.rotaryhauntedhill.com and help make a difference in the Rotarians' efforts to support the Exchange, a food support

program that will change the way we all look at food and nutrition in this community.

The Exchange will support children and families in Caledon who need our support. The Exchange will provide activities for seniors,

youth, children and entire families. It will also open its doors to all community organizations and groups to use its facilities for their

programs.

Your support as a runner or with a donation to a runner is an investment in new ways of doing things in Caledon. There are eight

different community agencies working hard to bring the Exchange to life in the months ahead. You can make a difference too.

Please donate and support the Bolton Rotary Club's fundraising. You will receive a tax receipt for any donations of more than $20.

Please visit www.rotaryhauntedhill.com and get involved

Thank-you for your consideration of the Haunted Hill Run and the Caledon Exchange.

Monty Laskin,

Chief Executive Office,

Caledon Community Services
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